
（英語） 

震災で大きな被害を受けた一人親家庭に児童扶養手当が全額支給されます 

Full amount of childcare allowance to be paid to single-parent households that have incurred 

major damage from the earthquake 

 

   The full amount of the childcare allowance will be paid to single-parent households that 

have incurred damage by the Great East Japan Earthquake to their house and assets which 

has lowered their monetary value by more than half, and who were not eligible or only partly 

eligible to receive the childcare allowance due to income restrictions. Please inquire with 

your local department for child welfare for details on the administrative procedures and other 

information for receiving the allowance. 

   ※As of August 2010, the childcare allowance is also applicable for single parent 

households consisting of the father and child/children. 

 

■Amount paid 

   41,550 yen (for payment of full amount) 

 

■Payment period 

   Until July 2012 
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